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Study Learn and Share Week Take Place at TKU  
 

【Reported by Yi-mei Chen, Ying-tian Fan, Kai-qi Zhang, Li-zhen Lin,

Tamkang Times】The Center for Learning and Teaching held the “Study Learn

and Share Week” in the Chueh-sheng International Conference Hall on May

7th. The event attracted over 160 teachers and students. President Flora

Chia-I Chang gave a speech complimenting the Center for Learning and

Teaching, for all of their diligence and their recent breakthroughs. She

also mentioned that it was now required for professors to participate in

an instructional workshop every 2 to 3 years. She also mentioned that it

was her desire for the university to hold more events that the entire

student body could participate in. Lastly she mentioned that the long-

distance  learning  program  will  become  a  key  highlight  of  Tamkang

University  in  the  future.  

 

Afterwards  President  Chang  personally  handed  out  certificates  of

appreciation to 24 professors and 60 student assistant teachers. Praise

and certificates were given to 10 students of the Expert Technology

Reader’s program. In the afternoon the Executive Director of the Center

for Learning and Teaching, Chia-cheng yu, explained the recent curriculum

modifications and how they were developed from adopting the concepts of

the Student Center. He stated, “By utilizing the ideas developed by

students, rapid and effective progress is assured.”

 

Professor from the Department of Material Science of Yuan Ze University,

You-zhen Zhang, was invited to discuss Problem Based Learning. This is a

fresh  educational  concept  that  Professor  You-zhen  Zhang  was  able  to

explain  in  great  detail  giving  the  students  a  deeper  comprehension.

Professor of the Department of Transportation Management, Chih-lin Chung,

gave a lecture on Transportation engineering. He discussed and analyzed

the results of the Complete English Transportation Management Curriculum.

 

On  the  8th  the  “You  make  a  difference” activity  was  held  with  67

teachers and students in attendance. Special Assistant from the English

Department, Xing-lin Yu, stated, “Being a teaching assistant not only



involves  teaching,  but  it  also  takes  a  great  deal  of  courage  and

diligence.” The teaching assistants celebrated together as they received

recognition for their services at the university.
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President Flora Chia-I Chang (second in the front) with the excellent teaching assistants. (Picture

taken by Ling-yi Zhang)

 

 

Executive Director for the Center of Learning and Teaching, Chia-cheng yu (center) and Professor of the

Department of Transportation Management, Chih-lin Chung (left), Professor from the Department of English

at Taiwan Normal University, Qiu-lan Chen (Right) (Picture Taken By Zheng-wen Wang)

 

 

Professor of Yuan Ze University, Youzhen Zhang gave a lecture on Problem Based Learning. (Picture taken

by Yi-jie Lai)

 



 

On the 8th of May “You make a difference” activity took place with 67 teachers and students in

attendance. (Photo taken by Cheng-hua Wu)

 


